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Summary of activities: 
LAUC-I held three general meetings during 2022-2023 (November 30, March 7, and June 8). The 
June 8th meeting was hybrid, and the November and March meetings were held online.  
 
In addition, our Program Committee sponsored several virtual events throughout the year. 
Topics included inclusive workspaces, managing stress, and copyright.  
 
Our Research and Development Committee created a new webpage on our divisional website 
(https://lauci.lib.uci.edu/member-achievements) to highlight professional accomplishments of 
our members.  
 
Shu Liu stepped down as chair in August 2022, and I stepped in as an interim to complete the 
year. 
 
In 2021-2022 
Departures:  

• Brian Williams, Research Librarian for Criminology, Law & Society, Political Science, and 
Government Information  

• Joshua Hutchinson, Cataloging and Metadata Librarian 
• Jimmy Pak, Scholarly Services Librarian (Law) 
• John Sisson, Research Librarian for Biological Sciences 
• Kathryn Kjaer, Head of Human Resources (Librarian) 
• Shu Liu, Digital Scholarship Librarian 

 
New Hires: 

• Rikke Ogawa, AUL for Public Services 
• Elizabeth Hernandez, Research Librarian for Criminology & Political Science 
• Patricia Lampron, Cataloging and Metadata Librarian 
• Ashley Newton, Electronic Resources and Metadata Librarian (Law) 
• Elizabeth Richey, Head of Technical Services (starting September 26) 

 


